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The proposed project for the 2023 NBBP Grant is a non-contiguous route. 
 
The 2023 NBBP Box Butte County Project is a continuation of the work Mobius  
has currently done, we are now expanding fiber to additional homes.  
The work Mobius has begun in the NBBP Grants will now reach out to some of the 
most remote areas of Box Butte County.  
 
This application will propose to deploy fiber to several areas in Box Butte County; 
these are rural areas that are currently unserved. There are letters of support and 
speed tests provided to attest to this within the attachments in M. 
 
Mobius along with the many years of collaboration with Box Butte County and the 
Commissioners who have been determined to create one of the first counties to be 
95% rural fed fiber to the home. This project would be able to help develop and 
achieve that goal. 
 


